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KENOSHA – Kirk Redmon joins the City of Kenosha today as the City Assessor, bringing

more than 15 years of assessing experience to the office. He has held leadership roles in the

City of Milwaukee and most recently in the Cook County, Illinois Assessor’s Office as

Manager of Commercial Valuations for Cook County.

Mayor David Bogdala said he was impressed with Redmon’s qualifications and leadership

skills in appointing him to the position. Redmon’s appointment was confirmed by the Common

Council on September 16.

Redmon, a resident of Mount Pleasant, holds Assessor 2 and Assessor 3 certifications from
the Wisconsin Department of Revenue and earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Business
Administration from Lewis University in Romeoville, IL. Early in his career, he served in the
U.S. Army for five years.

The Assessing Department is responsible for determining and listing the value of all real and

personal property in an equitable manner.
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Redmon began working for the City of Milwaukee Assessor’s Office in 2008 and was
promoted to Assessment Division Manager in 2018. Since 2022, he has served as the
Manager of Commercial Valuations for the Cook County Assessor’s Office.


